
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

What’s On 

NOVEMBER 

Monday 27th  

Dreamtime Full Moon 

Feast. 5/6 2.15-3pm 

Tuesday 28th 

Ready Set Grow 

2024 Preps 

DECEMBER 

Tuesday 5th 

Ready Set Grow 

2024 Preps 

Tuesday 12th  

Statewide Transition Day 

Wednesday 13th 

Volunteers’ Morning Tea 

Wednesday 14th 

Year 6 Graduation  

Thursday 15th 

Reports Distributed 

Wednesday 20th December 

Last Day of Term 4 

Early Finish 1:00pm 

Friday 24th November 2023 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring 

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 

CANTEEN  DAYS 

Closed until  

further notice 
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Partnership 

Quinn—Showing great care of your classmates when given responsibility. 

 

Optimism 

Isabella—always trying your best in all your work, showing a great deal of      
optimism. 

Khin—Showing such growth in her reading and writing this year. 

Sienna—An awesome effort in stamina writing. 

Kenzo—an awesome effort in stamina writing. 

Oliver—An awesome effort in stamina writing. 

Georgia—Stepping up and helping out a classmate in Assembly last week. 

 

Pride 

Ruadhan—the effort you put into your handwriting. 

Emily—For fantastic improvement in spelling and reading Oxford Words. 

Alyanah—Fantastic improvement in your reading. 

 

SUSTAINABILITY  PLANT  SALES 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday Afternoons 

All seedlings will be sold at a price of $4 per pot or 3 for $10 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee Everyone,  

CONGRATULATIONS US!! 

This week our Senior Education                

Improvement Leader (SEIL) Tamina    

Taylor met with myself and the           

curriculum team to review our Annual 

Implementation Plan’s goals. She noted 

that our students have had steady      

academic  growth and that our school 

community is working collaboratively to 

ensure a safe learning environment for 

all. Our DE survey data has indicated 

that our school is out performing all  

other schools in the Moe Newborough 

area! 

School Council 

Our last meeting for the year will take 

place next Tuesday 28th November at 

6.30pm in the staffroom. The focus of 

this meeting is to discuss the indicative 

budget 2024 and review the annual   

implementation plan 2023. Thankyou to 

those parents who have registered their 

interest to attend this meeting with a 

view of applying for a school council  

position in 2024. Reports will  be made 

available on Monday 27th. 

Fun Run    

Thank you to Casie and Daniel for       

organising this fabulous event and to all 

those family members who attend to 

join in the fun today. Please look out for 

photos on our Facebook page and  next 

week’s newsletter. 

 

Dr Monique Osborn 

 

 

JUNIOR SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 
Last Week our Junior School Council members walked to Kmart to 
purchase some new toys for the Sandpit. This is after JSC did a 
Sandpit toy audit and 
found that we were in 
great need for new toys. 
Our business manager Jen 
gave us a budget of $120, 
we actually spent $124 but 
don’t tell her! Our JSC 
members were delighted 
to see all the new toys   
being used. 

5/6 COOKING WITH MRS GOODING 
On Friday some 5/6 students got to make some Honey Joys with  

Mrs Gooding.  What a 

fun treat! If you would 

like to try them at home 

here is the Recipe. 

HONEY J0Y RECIPE 

INGREDIENTS 

90g butter or margarine 

1/3 cup sugar 

1 tablespoon honey  

4 cups Corn Flakes 

DIRECTIONS 

1. Preheat oven to 150°C. 

2. Line 24 hole patty pan with paper cases. 

3. Melt butter, sugar and honey together in 

a saucepan until frothy. 

4. Add Corn Flakes and mix well. 

5. Working quickly spoon into paper patty 

cases. 

6. Bake in a slow oven 150°C for 10 minutes. 

7. Cool.  



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

be locked, please call the office. 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

DREAMTIME FULL MOON FEAST  

YEAR 5/6 MONDAY 27th NOVEMBER 2.15-3PM 

This term students have been studying 

traditional Bush Tucker and Native       

ingredients utilised by First Nations    

people for the past 60,000 years. The 

5/6 students will be presenting their 

research projects on an ingredient of 

their choice, along with a dish they 

have cooked using this ingredient at 

our Dreamtime Full Moon Feast, to be 

held this coming Monday 27th           

November from 2:15-3pm in the   

multipurpose room. We would love for 

parents and carers to attend this event.  

  SUSTAINABILITY  PLANT  SALES 
The sustainability team have been very busy planting seeds in the past month and have now developed a       

substantial number of seedlings ready for sale. These seedlings will be available for purchase through your    

children immediately. You can send your child with money and your order and we will bag and prepare your  

order for your child to bring to you on pick up. Alternatively, you are most welcome to speak to Deb McKimmie 

or Noel Maddock on a Monday, Wednesday or Friday afternoon regarding purchases. 

The list of available seedlings include: 

Roma Tomatoes Cherry Tomatoes  Lebanese Cucumber Continental     Cucumber  Climbing  Beans       

Green Beans  Dwarf Green Beans Snow Peas  Eggplant Strawberries               Gazania                       

Sunflowers    Marigolds  Basil   Rocket         Nasturtiums             Zucchini 

 All seedlings will be sold at a price of $4 per pot or 3 for $10. 

Thank you for your continued support of all our Sustainability actions within the school. 

We look forward to seeing your home grown fresh fruit and vegetables soon! 



“Dare to Dream” 


